
Earn a Chance to Become a 
Golden Ticket Booth!

In celebration of National Girl Scout Cookie Weekend and Samoas Girl Scout 
Cookies’ 40th birthday, Girl Scouts of Greater Los Angeles will place golden tickets 
on select boxes of Samoas and “plant” them at certain cookie booths around greater 
LA. On Feb. 28, using clues tweeted by GSGLA, customers will have a chance to find 
these tickets and win either a month—or year—supply of Girl Scout Cookies!

Here’s how girls/troops can host a Golden Ticket Booth
1.	 Make sure you are signed up to booth on Feb. 28.

2.	 Anyone scheduled to booth that day will automatically be entered for a chance to 
be a golden ticket booth (no separate sign up or application needed).

3.	 Fifteen troops will be randomly selected to get a golden ticket to place on a box of 
Samoas and hand to a winning customer. The GSGLA marketing department will 
reach out to these troops directly for instructions and details.

4.	 GSGLA will tweet out location clues to customers to help drive them to your booth!  
Encourage them to post pics with their winning box using #SamoaSelfie!

##SamoaSelfie
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